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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

The children are now settled in to the full swing of school and enjoying each day.  Everyone has been working 
hard and we are really pleased with the children’s attitude to learning.  

Just a reminder that parent’s evening will be week commencing 10th May and further details will be sent out 
next term. 
 
We are all looking forward to having the 10 day Living Eggs Hatching Programme for the start of the summer 
term.  The eggs will be delivered on Monday 19th April and will remain in school for the children to watch their 
development and hatch through the incubator.   

I would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter and hope you have a lovely break. 

 

Contact Tracing Form 

Please complete this form if someone you have had close contact with during the Easter holiday has tested posi-
tive for Covid-19.  This will notify us if your family are isolating and  your child is unable to return to school on 
19th April.  If you, your child, or siblings subsequently develops symptoms you will need to isolate for a further 
10 days each from the date your symptoms started.   

Please complete an additional form if then you or your child tests positive.  Thank you.  Submit Form 

 

Earth Day 

Miss Lewis is setting you a challenge to collect your recycling over the next few weeks and create some eco-art! 

Some easy recycling saves for art could be; bottle tops, chocolate wrappers, plastic bottles and containers, are 
just a few examples of items you can use, there are lots more.   

Send a photo of your creations to the office email and we can share them on our school website so they can be 
seen worldwide! 

Why do we need to recycle? Watch this: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VUUUxOl715s 

Take a look at some of the examples in the attached document which gives further details. 

You could also create an eco-poster all about the environment and how we can help the Earth! 

Miss Lewis can’t wait to see what you create. 

 

HCIS Skip Fit Challenge! 

At Haddenham Infant School we know that keeping fit and healthy helps our mind and bodies!  As a school we 
are taking part in a weekly skip fit challenge. 

Once a week the children are timed for 1 minute while they  skip. When their minute is up they take a look at 
the skipping counter and record the number of skips they’ve managed.  These are then recorded in class. 

The challenge is to try and do 1 more skip and beat your score next week!  All of the children are enjoying this 
activity and doing amazingly well!  Very well done Children! 

 

Please could we ask you to check your child’s clothing is named.  Thank you for your support. 
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News, Views and Celebrations 
 
Named Clothing 

This is just a reminder to please name children's clothing, especially as the weather gets warmer and chil-
dren start 'shedding' layers and will soon start to bring in hats etc. 

While our children do try to put things on their pegs, items often fall off and we had an issue today where a 
child couldn't find their jumper and became quite upset. While checking the names in all of the jumpers, we 
noticed that a sizable portion of the class do not have names in their jumpers, which makes things a bit 
more of a challenge. 

 
Easter Treat Bags 

Thank you for all of your orders.  We raised an amazing £296.84.  Thank you for your support and we hope 
the children all enjoy their treat bags. 

 

PTA Second Hand Uniform Sale 

The PTA are planning a second hand uniform sale for the first week of the summer term, week commencing 
Monday 19th April.  If you have any unwanted items you wish to donate, the PTA would be very grateful to 
receive them.  Please drop in your donation next week inside the school porch from where we it will be col-
lected.  Thank you. 

 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for all of our generous donations on Red Nose Day.  There were lots of fabulous superheroes in 
school that day.  The children looked amazing in their outfits.  We raised £85.00 for Comic Relief.   

 

School fundraising 

Thank you to everyone who has helped raise money for the school in what has been a difficult year. Just a 
reminder that our website contains a number of ways that parents and carers can help with fundrais-
ing: https://www.haddenhaminfant.bucks.sch.uk/web/our_pta/453120 

For example, when you shop online via Amazon, the PTA receives a donation if you select HCIS as your cho-
sen charity. Just click on https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ and search and select Haddenham Community Infant 
School. When you shop through Amazon Smile the PTA receives a donation. 

 

 

Best wishes 

Lucy McNeil 
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